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MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

November 15, 2022

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR- MIMAROPA Region 
1515 By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment And 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED INSPECTION 
AND MONITORING WITHIN THE ENGP PLANTATIONS CY 2021 
RELATIVE TO THE FOURTH QUARTER BILLINGS

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO Coron, Palawan dated October 20, 
2022 re: above cited subject.

Please be informed that the Inspection team of the above mentioned CENRO inspected the 
ENGP established plantations located in Barangay San Nicolas and barangay 6, Coron, Palawan. 
The NGP team also observed and monitored that the NGP family contractors are continuously 
conducting brushing and re-planting within their respective areas. In line with this, as of this writing 
the voucher claims for their 2nd Year Maintenance and Protection for the 4th quarter are being process 
in our office.

For information and record.
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